Public Hearing - CDBG Downtown Revitalization Grant
Program

News Release Date
03-10-2024

The City of Crockett will conduct a public hearing regarding current plans for submission of
applications to Texas Department of Agriculture for 2024 Texas Community Development Block
Grant Programs including the Downtown Revitalization Programs.

DATE:

Thursday, March 14, 2024

TIME:

5:30 PM

PLACE:

Betty Boops Diner

ADDRESS:
115 South 4th Street

Crockett, Texas
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